
Susan D. Hazlett 
1012 East 1700 Road 
Lawrence, Kansas 66046 

Rene Stucky 
Kansas Corporation Commission 
Conservation Division 
266 N. Main St., Ste 220 
Wichita, Kansas 67202-1513 

November 4, 2017 

Dear Mr. Stucky, 

2017-11-13 11:21:35 
Kansas Corporation Commission 
/s/ Lynn M. Retz 

I am writing to let you know that I do feel hearings should be held on MidStates Energy 
Operating's application for injection authority at the Hadl and the Thrasher sites. 

My degree in Biology/Conservation Ecology has always made me aware of how we may be 
killing and harming the earth and its living organisms but in this case I want to concentrate on a 
personal concern. I own a 157 acre farm with grazing cattle in DC Section 27 at 1700 Rd x. 
458, just 2miles due west of the injection sites. I am concerned about ground water 
contamination and the potential for increased seismic activity due to these injections. 

I am more than happy to speak at these hearings. 

Sincerely, 

~0-, J)7~~7/ 
Susan D. Hazlett 


